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Our friends at the Skyline

Written by David on June, 27 2013

The Skyline Drive-In is an entertainment staple in Shelby County. While 40 years younger than the Strand, it has still been
providing a destination for movies for over 60 years!

The Strand and The Skyline have partnered in many events. On July 6th the Strand volunteers are going to the Skyline to
help with their car show and fireworks. That evening watching the movies will be the best part!

Below is a video produced by Joey Gaudin, owner of the Skyline. Joey has been on our board since we started. He is
responsible for many of the concerts and programs you experience at the Strand.

Take a few minutes to watch the video. It explains the issues first run movie theaters, including The Skyline face.
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